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Ref: Sch/Visits and Activities/FS2 Bluebell Dairy June 2024 2024(JB)      Tuesday 4th June 2024 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
FS2 visit to Bluebell Dairy – Wednesday 17th July 
 
We are delighted to announce our final visit of FS2 to Bluebell Dairy! Friendly Farm Guides will take us around the 
farm, telling us about their animals along the way.  There will be the opportunity to feed, stroke, or hold some 
amazing animals! We meet the dairy herd and evens see where they are milked. To end the day, we will  even 
enjoy a delicious ice-cream! 

Children should arrive at school at the normal time of 8.40 am, in their school uniform.  All children need to bring 
with them their water bottle pre-filled (no glass bottles, cans or fizzy drinks please) and a packed lunch in a small, 
named backpack (children will be carrying this on their backs all day so please, not too heavy).  If you would prefer 
school to provide a packed lunch, please email the School Office by Friday 21st June 2024. 
admin@markeaton.derby.sch.uk with your child’s name and class and quoting ‘FS2 Bluebell Dairy’ in the subject 
line.  Should you require a school packed lunch, please bring a small empty backpack to carry it in. 
 
We aim to arrive back at school, traffic permitting, for 3.15pm.  Please ensure we have your up-to-date contact 
details, should we need to contact you in the event that the anticipated arrival time is delayed. 
 
The cost of this exciting trip is £12.00 per child.  As always, activities such as these can only go ahead with your 
financial support. Please ensure we receive your consent and voluntary contribution no later than Friday 21st June.  
 
If you are able to help on this trip, please can you let us know by emailing us at admin@markeaton.derby.sch.uk 
with ‘FS2 Bluebell Dairy’ in the subject line quoting your child’s name and class (or by contacting your child’s class 
teacher direct).  Your child’s class teacher will contact you should your assistance be required.  
 
      
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss Sidebottom and Miss Gamble 
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